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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Mr Reynolds has been called for Jury Service commencing on 23rd January 2017 and as such will not be in 

school for an initial 2 week period. 

 

Serving on a jury is a civic duty that anyone that lives in UK could be called upon to perform.  You can be 

called for jury service if: You are between the ages of 18 and 70.  You are registered on your local 

government's electoral register. 

 

During Mr Reynolds’ jury service, which initially is a two week period, Mrs Cockerill and Mrs Locke will take 

over responsibility for Year 6.  We believe this decision is in the best interests of the children as the class 

know Mrs Cockerill very well as she was their class teacher in Year 5 and also Mrs Locke works with the 

children across the week already. 

 

I am sure that you will support school and the Year 6 team at this time and should you have any questions 

please do contact school to discuss this further. 

 

Thank you for your on-going support. 

  

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 

 


